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12 November 2024 

 

 

 

 

Peace River Regional District Board 

 

 

 

The Arras Fire Brigade is requesting the PRRD’s assistance in mailing our annual general meeting notice to residents 

within our fire protection area.   

 

Our current mailing list includes 127 of the 336 residents within the protection area.  PRRD support with this task 

would allow us to notify new residents within the area that the service is available to them.   

 

The Arras Fire Brigade will provide our meeting notice inside an envelope with postage already applied for the PRRD 

to address and post.  We will pay for any cost incurred by the PRRD in doing so.   

 

Thank you for your attention on this matter. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Craig Fossum 

Arras Volunteer Fire Brigade President     

  

 


